
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA 
 

09.08.2024 
 

 

CIRCULAR 
 
 

 

Sub: Hackathon 2024 
 

 

1. In commemoration of 75 years of the establishment of Supreme 

Court of India, the entries for Hackathon 2024 are open. All interested 

persons may register for Hackathon 2024 through the following URL – 

 
https://innovateindia.mygov.in/sc-hackathon-2024/ 

 

 

2. The Hackathon 2024 is now open for participation. There are two 

problem statements for Hackathon 2024. We are looking for artificial 

intelligence (AI) technology based solutions to improve and streamline the 

official functions performed by the Registry, Supreme Court of India. 

 
 
 

Hargurvarinder Singh Jaggi 

Registrar (Technology) 
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